

January 17, 2024

Ken Lantta PO Box 1861 Mills, WY 82644-1861

Dear Ken,

On behalf of Central Wyoming Hospice and Transitions, I would like to thank you for your \$100.00 gift received on January 17, 2024, given in memory of Derick C. Thomson. We appreciate your kindness in honoring this special person in your life by supporting compassionate end-of-life care in your community. Your generosity allows us to provide hospice services to anyone in need, regardless of their financial circumstances.

Your support of Central Wyoming Hospice and Transitions also provides grief care services to anyone in your community dealing with the death of a loved one. And because of your thoughtfulness, Transitions services are available to vulnerable community members needing a helping hand to remain in their own homes. Your generosity supports "Our Caring Promise, to be here when you need us."

We want you to know how deeply we appreciate you, and we wish you and your family health and safety in 2024.

Sincerely,

Kilty Brown

Executive Director

P.S. Our community grief support is accessible to the public at no cost. Please get in touch with us at (307) 577-4832 if we can be of service.

Thank you for your contribution; no goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. Central Wyoming Hospice and Transitions is an exempt organization described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code; EIN 830249753.

With you that is our promise.

319 S. Wilson St. Casper, WY 82601 307-577-4832